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Subject:   
 
Approve installation of a WE Energies street light on an existing power pole near 2011 Sunkist Avenue. 
 
 
Details:  
This item was referred by Public Works with the endorsement from Ald. Pieper.  The residents on Sunkist desire 
to have a street light in the mid block section between Pleasant View Ave. and West End road.  Engineering staff 
review the light levels in the field and determined that near 2011 Sunkist that no light levels could be read.  Staff 
agrees with having a WE Energies street light placed in this location. 
 
Building and Grounds reviewed and approved this item unanimously. 
 

 
Options & Alternatives:  
None 
 

 
Financial Remarks: 
The cost to have WE Energies install a street luminaire will be $150 and covered by the 2018 B&G Sign Budget 
(3310.54140).  Additional monthly charges of $5.00 will be added to the Cities month electric bill. 
 

 
Executive Action: 
If approved by Council, the resolution for approving the installation of these signs will need to be executed by the 
Mayor and Clerk after the Council Meeting. 
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Committee Recommendation: 
The Building and Grounds Committee approved this item at their October 15, 2018, meeting.  This item will appear 
under the Consent Agenda for the November 8, 2018, Council meeting. 

 


